
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

South Woodford Post Office®  

139 George Lane, London, E18 1AL 

 

Proposed move to new premises & branch modernisation 

 

I’m writing further to my letter dated 22 August 2018, in which I advised you of our proposal 

to move the above Post Office to new premises located at 115 George Lane, London, E18 

1AN. 

 

The consultation period ended on 4 October 2017, however I’m now able to confirm that the 

proposed new operator will not be progressing their application to operate the branch. The 

branch will therefore continue to operate from the current location for the time being.   

 

We are continuing to seek a new retail partner and may carry out further engagement 

or a local public consultation in the near future. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this proposal. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Roger Gale 

Network & Sales Director 

Post Office Limited 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To get this information in a different format, for example, in larger 

print, audio or braille please contact the Customer Helpline on  
03452 66 01 15 or Textphone 03457 22 33 55. 
 
 

How to contact us: 

 

comments@postoffice.co.uk  

postofficeviews.co.uk   

FREEPOST Your Comments     


